
PSSC MEETING Minutes– 9:30-10:30 am, Thursday, September 12th, 2019 

 

 Call to order 

 

 PSSC Member sign in sheet – All the same members as last year, Angela Rogerson remains our 

chair. 

 

 

 Staffing update – reconfiguration of classes meant for some changes in staffing.  Brent’s class is 

over max, so something will have to be done.  Mr. Davis has taken on the roll of Resource as his 

admin allotment has been cut, as well as the resource allotment.  He is fighting this as he has 

little to no experience in what he explains to be a very important, demanding roll. 

 

 PSSC night – Tuesday, September 24th,  SSHS 6-8:30pm, light supper provided – As we have all 

returning members, the group has decided not to send any members this year. 

 

 Open House feedback – Still not a great turn-out.  We brainstormed some ideas for next year as 

we seemed to have tried every angle to get families out.  Next year we will consider a 

combination Open House/Home and School fundraiser. 

 

 Cashless Schools – Mr. Davis explained the importance of schools going cashless, but also 

realizes the reality of our community regarding internet access and financial issues.  As of now, 

Student fees is the only thing that can be paid on-line.  We may look to including cafeteria fees 

as well. 

 

 Provincial Assessments – May/June 2019 – Grade 2 Provincial Reading Assessment – May 21-

May 31, Grade 4 Provincial testing in English, Math and Science – May 21-May 31, Grade 6 

Provincial Assessment in English, PIF, Math and Science – May 27-June 7 

 

 Open Q&A  

 

 Next meeting, Dec. 5th, 2019 

 

  Adjournment 

NOTES: 



 


